From: Hugh Montgomery |

Sent: 27 February 2018 15:40
To: Londonplan
Subject: Draft New London Plan

Dear Mr. Khan.
I laud the 'green' content of your London Plan. However, the grave threat of Climate Change to human health and survival means that we do not have 32 years available
to us to become 'zero carbon'. Nor can we ramp slowly down, or 'act suddenly at the end'. We need much more urgent action than that. The London Plan should thus , in

my view, be far more radical cf the use of renewables. Making all homes 'zero carbon' also helps address energy poverty and inequity.

Access to green space should be part of all new planning and development: the evidence that this improves human mental and physical health is incontrovertible and
strong. The same is true cf having particulate (as best as possible) air, and to the absence of noise pollution- both areas which should be strengthened, in my view.

With best wishes, and sincerely

Prof Hugh Montgomery MB BS . BSc. FRCP . MD . FRGS . FRI . FRSB . FFICM
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